
REGULAR MEETING OF SUPERVISORS

RANGER DRAINAGE DISTRICT

FEBRUARY 6, 2013

The regular meeting of the Ranger Drainage District was held on Wednesday, February 6, 

2013 at 6:00 P.M. at the District office located at 19950 Nugent Street, Orlando, Florida 

32833.  Present were Supervisors Dave Mauck, Gus Desautels and Mike Nolan.  No

landowner was in attendance.

CONSENT AGENDA

     Treasurer’s report, Regular Meeting Minutes of January 9, 2013; driveway permits and

“other” permits were approved as submitted.  The disbursements were authorized.

FEMA 3 STATUS

     The District is waiting on the permit from the Army Corp of Engineers.  Once the 

permit is received it will be forwarded to FEMA for their consideration on additional 

funding.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.


